District D Cabinet Meeting D3 Zone Report
April 10th 2021

DG Joe, Fellow Lions
Our membership started the year with 119 Lions, currently we have 120. So we have increased by 1 member. But I know at least one club has several potential members in the wings. We are just waiting for the opportunity to induct them in person.
Due to Covid we did not have a Zone Project this year. The main goal was to keep the clubs active in some way and have virtual or social distanced meetings. All clubs are staying in touch; either via email, phone or virtually, some even managing social distance meetings.
Major Club Projects
Ashcroft & District formed a committee researched what transportation opportunities for seniors was available and then created an easy to read brochure. The brochures are distributed to various places in Ashcroft, Cache Creek and Clinton and the committee will monitor how the brochures are moving and make sure they are always available.
Kamloops Aberdeen members have been assisting at the Seniors Information Centre.
Kamloops Paddlewheelers donated 6 I pads to 6 Care Homes so that the residents could stay in contact with their families during the Covid shutdown when they were not allowed to have any visitors come and see them. These I pads also allowed them to be in contact with Drs for appointments etc.
Logan Lake decided to produce a local newspaper for the community, their first edition was for the month of January and they sold out the 1000 issues they produced, the same happened in February. So in March they produced 1500. It has gone over extremely well.
Kamloops Brock Central has not been active; there have been major health issues and lack of ability to do any virtual forms of communication.

4 of the 5 clubs are active and doing things that are allowed during theses challenging times. Some of come up with unique new projects and all are doing what they can for their communities.
I have produced a monthly bulletin and include articles when clubs submit them! 
3 combined zone meetings have been held and we have a 4th planned in May. These have been very well attended and include 4 zones; 3, 7, 8 & 10. We have had informative presentations at all the meetings.
The conference is being actively promoted and I hope to have members from all clubs in attendance. 
I have visited 3 of the clubs and am hoping to get in DG visits before the year is over.

At this time no one has stepped forward to fill the ZC position and if we do not have any takers, I will go for another year!

Respectfully submitted
ZC Debbie Bostock
